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What a creative bunch you are! It has been 
fantastic to see all of the children dressed up 
and taking part in number day to support the 
NSPCC.  You have raised an amazing £250 
today! Thank you so much for your support. 
Mrs Lamb 

 
Well done to everyone who took part in the 
Big Pedal. It was a huge success in schools 
across the country and Sustrans recorded 
3,401,272 journeys altogether. We logged an 
amazing 3,131 journeys and were 8th out of 
all the schools in the North East! We've also 
noticed lots more children cycling, walking 
and scootering to school this week which is 
fantastic!  

Reception September 2021 
We are delighted that places have been 
offered and accepted for our Reception classes 
starting in September 2021.  We have sent 
letters out to all of our families and are 
looking forward to meeting up with you all in 
the Summer term when restrictions allow. 
 
 

 

Dogs on Site 
Please remember dogs are not allowed on site 
without prior permission.  If any dogs are 
waiting with parents/carers outside of school, 
please make sure these are away from the 
school gates and do not restrict access for 
people coming on to site. 
Thank you 

End of day pick up 
If childcare arrangements have changed and 
you child is going to be collected by someone 
else at the end of the day, please remember to 
let the office know who will then pass on any 
messages to class teachers. 
Thank you 

Nursery News 
We still have a few places available for 
Nursery in September, if you know anyone 
who may be interested please encourage them 
to contact the office and/or submit an 
application. 
Mrs Carrick 

Online Safety 
Over the next few weeks Miss Coughlan, 
Computing Lead, will be adding some 
information for parents about the latest APPS 
and games and how to stay safe online.  See 
below for this week’s which is … 
What parents and carers need to know 
about Minecraft 
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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Our school is delighted to be taking part in Royal Mail’s Heroes Stamp Design Competition, honouring the 

heroes of the coronavirus pandemic. 

Eight pupils from primary and secondary schools across the UK will become the designers of this stamp 

set, and one could be your child! 

Each entry we send in will have the name of each child, plus their age and our school’s name and 

postcode. 

Before we submit entries to Royal Mail we need explain how Royal Mail will use these details. Royal Mail 

will use these details of children who enter (i.e. name, age, school name and postcode) to run the 

competition, including to contact the winners and distribute prizes. Royal Mail will share this information 

with iChild Limited and The Education Company Limited, who are helping Royal Mail to run the 

competition. 

Except in the case of the 120 children who reach the Regional Finalists stage, Royal Mail will delete all of 

this data by 30th September 2021. 

As is usual in competitions, Royal Mail may, if requested, tell the Advertising Standards Authority of those 

winners’ surnames and counties. Members of the public will also be able to ask Royal Mail for that 

information after 30th September 2021. If you object to your child’s surname and county being available 

to members of the public, you should write to Heroes Stamp Design Competition, Royal Mail Group, 185 

Farringdon Road, London EC1A 1AA.  However, Royal Mail may still need to give this information to the 

Advertising Standards Authority on a confidential basis. 

If your child enters the competition, Royal Mail has what data protection law calls a “legitimate interest” 

to use your child’s details (i.e. name, age, school name and postcode) in the ways described above. 

However, your decision of what is best for your child takes priority, so if you have any concerns please let 

your child’s teacher know not to include your child’s design in the competition. 

Please refer to Royal Mail’s Privacy Notice at  

https://www.royalmailgroup.com/en/site/privacy-notice/ for more information about how to exercise 

data protection rights, contact Royal Mail’s Data Protection Officer or raise complaints with the 

Information Commissioner’s Office. 

If your child is one of the competition winners, Royal Mail will contact you separately, via the school, to 

discuss whether you would be willing to take part in publicity. 

Thank you, 

Heroes Stamp Design Competition 

                                                        In association with  

https://www.royalmailgroup.com/en/site/privacy-notice/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                   

 

 

 
Our new Gosforth Schools Oracy project with 
Unfolding Theatre made a welcome return on 
line this week. KS2 have been 
creating amazing, magical creatures that only 
children can see. Over the coming weeks we 
are going to add to these. Unfolding Theatre 
are going to be bringing our ideas together to 
create a brand new fantasy story. I can't wait 
to share it with you! 

Mrs Lambert 
 

PRELOVED UNIFORM 
INFORMATION AND PRICES 

Uniform can be purchased via text followed 
by a covid safe collection from 6 Burnside 
Road. Text Kate on 07947846974. 
Prices subject to available stock: Jumpers 
£2.50, Cardigans £2.50, Polos £1.50, Summer 
Dresses £1.50, Pinafores £1.50 - Skirts, 
trousers, shorts, PE tshirts, PE shorts sold for 
50p. 
Kate has a huge amount of school PE shorts 
for 50p sizes 18/20, 22/24 or 24/26. 
Unwanted uniform can be dropped at the 
door of 6 Burnside Road. No need to knock. 
However please note, marked red items are 
unable to be sold. Due to Covid all items 
should be clean before drop off. 
Thanks 
Kate Watkins 
 

 
Wonderful work Yellow Class, our Mathletes 
of the week again! Sahib Singh Dhaliwal, 
Mariam Ibrahim, Megan Watt and Malak Al-
Ahmar have all worked hard on Mathletics 
this week - you’re all superstars! 

 

 
Well done to Jemima Bond, Elizabeth 
Muldoon-Smith, Isabel Gent for holding on to 
Rock Legend status!  David Taylor and Millie 
Anderson – I know you are both so close to 
being Rock Legends too – keep trying! 

Ms Gasper 

 
Our Oxford Reading Buddy this week is 
Francesca Whewell in Reception Miss 
Coughlan, well done! And once again 
amazing reading from both Reception classes. 
Keep it up! 
 

Think COVID first 
If you or your child are unwell and have any 
of the following symptoms please do not send 
them to school.  Think COVID first and book a 
test. 

 A new or continuous cough 
 A high temperature 
 A change or loss in taste or smell 

 
 



 


